[image: ][image: https://www.artsdepot.co.uk/sites/default/files/styles/fullwidth/public/Big-Draw-Main.jpg?itok=q1kTyXRV]During October we will be celebrating the Big Draw at Broomhaugh CE First School. This year’s theme encourages us all to recognise the importance of drawing in 
Science, Technology, Engineering, Art and Maths (STEAM) and to promote visual literacy in schools across all subjects.  Each week the children will have the opportunity to engage in at least two cross-curricular drawing activities.
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